
 

 

IFB #04-23 WFD Dry Hydrant Repair Project 2023 

Addendum #1 

Date Issued: 5/22/2023 

This document hereby forms part of the original Invitation for Bids marked “IFB 04-23 WFD Highway Dry 

Hydrant Repair” that was posted on 5/12/2023 on Wilton’s Purchasing page on the town website:  

https://www.wiltonnh.gov/.   

Instructions: Each numbered entry indicates a specific change or clarification issued by the Town of 

Wilton in regards to the designated IFB that may significantly affect competition. Please read and 

acknowledge your understanding of any applicable addendums in your submission should you choose to 

respond with a sealed bid package.  

1. REMOVE Section 1.4 Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting: Section 1.4 was included accidentally. There is 

NO mandatory pre-bid meeting for this project. Any technical questions about project execution or 

details should be directed to the Wilton Fire Department. 


